

American Society of Military Comptrollers

Gulf Coast Chapter





P. O. Box 1756 Eglin AFB, Florida 32542

Dear Member,

Welcome to the Gulf Coast Chapter of the American Society of Military Comptrollers! You are now an integral part of a very dynamic team of financial management professional dedicated to excellence in all aspects of our professional and personal lives.

ASMC membership provides you many benefits. I encourage you to take full advantage of:

- Year-round professional development events, from Chapter monthly luncheons and annual Regional Professional Development Institutes to national training teleconferences
- Frequent opportunities to network with hundreds of local Air Force and Defense Department financial managers
- Community service and outreach projects, from charity fund-raising to taking care of our deployed military members and their families
- Scholarships for students pursuing degrees related to financial management careers
- Awards programs providing local and national recognition for team and individual excellence

Take a few moments to visit our Chapter home page: www.gulfcoastasmc.org. Browse the monthly newsletters, read our constitution, and let me know how we can make improvements. This is YOUR Chapter; I look forward to seeing you at the local events and working with you to ensure we effectively support you and the mission you perform each day!

Warm Regards,

Leah W. Hodge

President

Gulf Coast Chapter, ASMC